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Auburn School Board approves new hires 
(KLZA)-- The Auburn Board of Education approved  three new hires when they
met Monday evening.  

Sara Toedman will serve as a Secondary School counselor and Hannah Lempka
and Courtney Brethouwer were both hired to teach elementary classes.

The Board did accept the resignation of First Grade teacher, Tashia Krecklow.

A new series of science books were approved during the meeting and the 2021-22
student fee schedule was approved, Superintendent David Patton said  no changes
were required for the next year, mainly due to the government program that is
helping to feed students so no changes to meal prices are required.  

Board members approved a number of policy updates and adopted several
policies exclusively for District 29.
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